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                    7th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am delighted to inform you that tomorrow Ripley School will have their Ofsted Monitoring 
Visit, something that we have been waiting in anticipation for. 
 
Ripley School has been on an incredible journey, in particular, from Easter 2021 with staff, 
governors, and yourselves working collaboratively and tirelessly to ensure our children's 
futures are successful. We thank you hugely for your continued support.  
 
Please see below to the Ofsted Parent View link where you can give your views about school 
life at Ripley to support our inspection: 
 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
 
Our school community is something we feel proud of and cannot wait to demonstrate the 
impact of all, including your, hard work with our children. 
 
It is now Ripley's time to shine and to put our wonderful school on the map. 
 
Warmest regards,  
 
Miss Victoria Kirkman (she/her) 
Interim Executive Headteacher 
 

 
 
Miss Victoria Kirkman (she/her) 
Executive Headteacher/SENDCo 
 


